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August 15, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Chris Sturm 
Stream Restoration Coordinator 
Watershed and Flood Protection Section 
Colorado Water Conservation Board  
Department of Natural Resources 
1313 Sherman St., Room 721 
Denver, Co 80203 
 
Re:   Royal Gorge Wildfire Water Quality Impact and Protection Project – Emergency Mitigation, 
Stabilization and Reclamation 
 
Dear Chris: 
 
Under separate cover you will receive a WSRA grant application for the Royal Gorge Wildfire Water Quality Impact 
and Protection Project – Emergency Mitigation, Stabilization and Reclamation.  At the August 14, 2013, Arkansas 
Basin Roundtable meeting, the Roundtable agreed by consensus to approve this application for $24,260 in Basin 
Funds and $485,200 in Statewide Funds.   
 
At the meeting, we discussed the importance of putting these mitigation measures in place quickly since the sediment 
from the burn area is traveling downstream past several municipal potable water intakes and into Pueblo Reservoir.  
Therefore, the Arkansas Roundtable would very much appreciate this grant request be heard at the September, 2013 
CWCB meeting. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary Barber 
Chair 
 
c: Executive Committee, Ark Roundtable 
    Mr. Bob Hartzman, Canon City 
   
     
       
     










